
 

 

  

24th January 2018 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  

  

[PUPIL NAME] 
EU, BREXIT AND YOUR FUTURE -  29TH JANUARY 2018 

 
Your child has been selected to attend an interactive talk on the EU and Brexit. The talk will be delivered by 

Involver, an educational charity contracted and funded by the European Parliament to deliver award-winning 
educational sessions that promote active political debate, EU awareness, and a forum to discuss Brexit.  

 

The session will consist of factual information where pupils will have the chance to make up their own minds 
about the merits and demerits of the EU and Brexit. It will cover countries of the EU, the history of the EU’s 

inception, decision-making in the EU, issues that Brexit may affect, what issues matter to participants, Brexit 
negotiation and how pupils can get involved in the process. It is an interactive session with a mixture of 

activities, video, group work and debate.  

 
The talk will take place in school on Monday 29th January at 2pm and will finish at 3.30pm. You child will be 

finishing school slightly later than normal on a Monday.  
 

Yours faithfully       
 

 

 
Ms K Hayward   

English Teacher    


